
T S A D R A  F O U N D A T I O N

September 19, 2016 

Philip Lampe 
315 Retreat Rd 
Delhi, NY 13753 
USA 

yeshegyamtsokl@gmail.com 

Dear Philip: 

Thank you for your interest in Tsadra Foundation, and your application for a Tsadra 
Foundation Contemplative Scholarship.  

We have carefully examined your application. Due to the significant number of applicants, 
however, and the budget available for these scholarships, we are not able to offer you a scholarship at 
this time. This year we have made the difficult decision to give priority to those applying for their first 
scholarship. 

We wish you success in finding alternative funding in order that you continue to fulfill your retreat 
aspirations. 
 
Sincerely, 

Lama Drupgyu / Anthony Chapman 

Director of Advanced Contemplative Scholarships 


